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      Team 2016-2017 

 
          President  

         Max Bird 
         Secretary 

   Brian McCallum 
        Treasurer         

       Bob Cooper 

 
    Attendance this week 

 

Total Members           23                  

Apologies           4    

Make-up                       1          

Attended            19 

Honorary Member     1     

LOA                                  

Guests                                                            

Visitors                   30                                                 

Partners                                                                    

           83.3 %         

 

     Facts & Figures 

Raffle   

 

 

     Heads & Tails               
            
 

         Birthdays:   
   Carol Adams   Jul 13 

                

         

       Anniversary:   
 

      

    Club Anniversary:  
      

 

 
If you had any we hope            

you had a good day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          
Meets Monday 

 6 for 6.30pm 

        At  Rotary Hall 

Brownell Crescent, Medina  

 

Visitors always welcome 

      President Max 

             The Rotary Club of Kwinana Inc.     
                               District 9465      Western Australia        
                                       Chartered: 22 April 1971                     

 

                           Coming Events    July 2016   
  

July 2016   
  
 
Sat 9th                  Club Changeover             Darius Wells  
 
Mon 11th             No Meeting  
 
Mon 18th             Club Meeting 
 
Mon 25

th
            Club Meeting - DG’s visit 

                           Partners’ Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Officer:        Greg Williams       9419 5834 

Apologies by Saturday pm please 

 

Greetings to all, 

After several years of allowing me to act as Stand-In Bulletin Editor from time-to-time, 

PP Eric Blogg has now been good enough to let me officially take on the job!  All jokes 

aside, Eric has done an outstanding job over the last 10+ years and thus well and truly 

deserves to take a rest.  Given that Board members generally hold a position for a 

maximum of three years, Eric’s efforts are all the more praiseworthy. 

     Club Changeover Night is always a special event on the calendar, and this year’s 

event was no exception.  It is always wonderful to welcome partners, key District 

personnel, visiting Rotarians and other special guests.  Of note, it was lovely to welcome 

former member John Brennan and his new lady Bev to the meeting.  Another significant 

visitor was PDG Brian Eddy who did a great job acting as MC for the evening. 

     Interesting hats appeared to be one of the themes for the night.  PDG Brian Eddy 

started the ball rolling by wearing a wizard’s hat to accompany his “magic works”.  Not 

to be outdone, PDG Bob Cooper produced a creation that resembled a crab.  Finally, 

Wendy Cooper decided to sport a witch’s hat that came complete with special hair! 

     On a more serious side, our heartiest of congratulations to Marge Williams and Diane 

Bird for being named as Paul Harris Fellows.  These recognitions were highly deserved 

in view of all the work and support these ladies have given Rotary over the years. 

     Best wishes to District Governor Linda McLerie for the year ahead.  We also wish 

our very own President Max Bird every good wish for his second year as Club President.             

   No 1    4th   July  2016  

Bulletin  

   Rotary International President  
                    2016-2017 

             John F Germ 

  

   Rotary Club of Chattanooga   
   



 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                           

 

 

     

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

                              Club President 2016/17   Max Bird  
                                                              

                                              President’s Pen   

 

 

Welcome to all Rotarians, Partners, Visitors and Guests, 

 

A great pleasure to be able to present two District Awards to significant persons in our club 

who have been recognised for their efforts.  These awards were announced at District 

Changeover on Saturday 2 July, and thus some of us have had to keep a secret over the last 

week! 

 

Firstly, Marge Williams was presented with a Rotarian/Partner Service Award on behalf of 

Rotary International President K.R. “Ravi” Ravindran.  This award was in recognition of 

Marge’s efforts with the Gilmore College Breakfast Club.  It must be noted that only 100 

partners worldwide are presented with such an award during a Rotary year. 

 

PP Mike Nella received a Certificate of Appreciation from PDG Melodie Kevan for his 

efforts with Rotaract. 

 

It was then President Max’s pleasure to present Marge Williams and Diane Bird with a Paul 

Harris Fellow. 

 

 

 

             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International  

 

 

 

Max Bird              

 

 
  
 



      

      

             Secretary:   PP Brian McCallum    
 

  

                   Inward Correspondence. 

 

 

 

Outward Correspondence. 

 

 
Would members please note that any correspondence received or posted by yourself,           
please ensure a copy is forwarded to your Secretary. 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                           

 Treasurer:           PDG Bob Cooper    

                  Bills paid, money in the bank    

Invoices have been issued to all members for their annual club dues. 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

               

    Club Service:          PP Mike Nella  

   

 

 Huge thanks to all those who helped with setting up the venue for tonight.   

 

It is my great pleasure to present the 2015-2016 Club Fellowship Award to Michael 

Metcalf. 

 

Also, deep thanks to Vineyard Catering for putting on a wonderful spread! 
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                Congratulations to Marge on your PHF                                        Diane Bird proudly receiving her PHF 

 

 

 

 
Rotarian Michael Metcalf, our worthy recipient of the Club Fellowship Award 

 

 

                       
            PDG Brian Eddy displaying his wizardry skills!                                      President Max taking the lead 

 

 

 

                   
Diane Brown receiving her highly deserved Certificate                                           Our paparazzi in action!!! 

                  of Appreciation 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                
   PDG John Iriks                                                                                          PP Ian Critchley                  PP Edd Samut 

Club Projects Director                                                                                     Foundation                         Membership 

 

       
                                                               

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Club Projects Director 

      PDG John Iriks 

    
 

 

PP In Crithley 

     Foundation Dir. 

 

                                    

PP Genevieve Carr 

     Vocational    
  

   Michael Metcalf 

     Community   

   

 

         

 

    

  

 

  

  

Project Director’s Report.              

 

Kwinana Festival, Saturday 12 November. We need to put together our 

involvement, Chocolate Wheel, Food Van etc.  

   

Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings.                                                                         

We have been allotted the second Thursday each month until the end of 

December.      

Next date is Thursday 14
th

 July.  

 

Andy and Rita Valk Foundation:  funds available to support the youth of 

Kwinana; our club needs to propose suitable candidates. 

  

 

 

   

Lorraine & Mike still looking for assistance with the bread project; currently 

handling up to 700 loaves per week.  We are able to help many 

disadvantaged people in Kwinana. 

Anyone able to help please see either Mike or Lorraine.    

 

 

 

 
   

                            Our Board members for 2016-2017 

                           (with apologies from PDG John Iriks) 

 

 

 

 

Visit your club webpage.  

http://www.clubrunner.ca/Portal/Home.aspx?accountid=8106    

or type Kwinana Rotary Club into ‘Google’    
  

 

 

  

 

  

 

    Pres. Max Bird 

     International    

  Lorraine Lucas 

         Youth      

  

         
          

PP James Sharkey 

Public Relations   

  

http://www.clubrunner.ca/Portal/Home.aspx?accountid=8106


  

 
 

                                                               

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

       Fine Session                   Sergeant:      PP Stephen Castelli 

 

                                                                     

                      

As PP Stephen Castelli was not able to attend the meeting, Norm Mulcahy did the 

honours and managed to extract a significant amount of money from Rotarians and 

guests! 

 

 

 

 

       
        No fines for any of the catering staff!!!                          But this was worth a fine!          

  
  

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

      

 

  

 

 

 

    
 
  
 
  
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

   

 

    

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Personality of the Week 
 

President Max Bird 

 

 

Name:   Maxwell John Bird 

 

Place of birth:   Melbourne, Victoria  

 

Favourite food:   A good steak 

 

Favourite movie/tv program:   Outback Truckies 

 

Hobbies:   Travelling and exploring the north-west 

 

Who I admire:   People who achieve in their fields 

 

Best present ever received:   Wife Diane and three children    

 

What I dislike most in life:   People who don’t do what they say    

 

Most exciting day of life:   Wedding day 

 

What I know now that I wish I knew at 16:   Work integrity 

 

Other comments:   My greatest achievement would be working in a third world country (Timor) among 

people who have nothing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
. 

   

       
                      Former member John Brennan and Bev                    What a year for Mike Nella and Diane Brown! 

 

 

               
  PP John Wallhead and visitors Ray and Gretel Bath from                  Mick Le Cocq and Carol from Palm Beach 

   Rockingham 

 

      
                          Secretary Brian McCallum and Colleen               PP Eric Blogg and Gladys happy to be relieved of 

                                                                                                              Bulletin duties! 

 

            
                     Our very own Edd and Ann Samut                                                Greg and Marge Williams 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

A man walks into a restaurant with a full-grown ostrich behind him. The waitress asks for their orders. 

The man says, “A hamburger, fries, and a coke,” and turns to the ostrich, “What’s yours?” “I’ll have the same,” 

says the ostrich. A short time later the waitress returns with the order. “That will be $9.40 please,” and the man 

reaches into his pocket and pulls out the exact change for payment. 

The next day, the man and the ostrich come again and the man says, “A hamburger, fries, and a coke.” The 

ostrich says, “I’ll have the same.” Again the man reaches into his pocket and pays with exact change. 

This becomes routine until, the two enter again. “The usual?” asks the waitress.”No, this is Friday night, so I will 

have a steak, baked potato, and salad, says he man “Same,” says the ostrich. 

Shortly the waitress brings the order and says, “That will be $32.62.” Once again the man pulls the exact change 

out of his pocket and places it on the table. The waitress can’t hold back her curiosity any longer. “Excuse me, 

sir. How do you manage to always come up with the exact change out of your pocket every time?” 

“Well,” says the man, “several years ago I was cleaning the attic and found an old lamp. When I rubbed it a 

Genie appeared and offered me two wishes. My first wish was that if I ever had to pay for anything, I would just 

put my hand in my pocket and the right amount of money would always be there.” 

“That’s brilliant!” says the waitress… “Most people would wish for a million dollars or something, but you’ll 

always be as rich as you want for as long as you live!” 

“That’s right. Whether it’s a gallon of milk or a Rolls Royce, the exact money is always there,” says the man. 

The waitress asks, “But, sir, what’s with the ostrich?” 

The man sighs, pauses, and answers, “My second wish was for a tall chick with long legs who agrees with 

everything I say.” 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Makeup opportunities  

 

                Rockingham:   Monday         6pm for 6.30             Ocean Clipper Inn 

                Palm beach:    Wednesday    6pm for 6.30             Ocean Clipper Inn 

                Cockburn    Thursday   7.15am for 7.30         Cockburn Seniors Centre 

                Fremantle         Wednesday       6pm for 6.30               Villa Roma 12 High Street Fremantle 

                Byford & Districts     Monday             6.15pm for 6.45          Byford Tavern, South W Hwy 

                   Rotary Club of Kwinana Inc            
Contributions welcome:   gendam@bigpond.net.au 

 


